From: Paula Harding

Sent: 15 November 2021 09:59
To: Local Plan

Subject: South Warrington Local Plan

| wish to object to the proposed local plan in South Warrington.

It simply cannot go ahead due to a large number of factors from losing green belt land to more pollution. It’s
inevitable there will be even more traffic, which will not be welcome.

P J Harding
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